
Dear parents and carers,  

Music update  

It has been a very busy week in school again and the sounds of Christmas can be heard singing out 

from the corridors! Our musical extravaganza of Scrooge, in partnership with Earls Barton Methodist 

church, is sounding fantastic, as are the rehearsals for our “Carols on the Playground”. The Christmas 

countdown we sent last week contains all of the details you need for dates and times.  

Sporting news  

In the latest sporting success, our Y3/4 tag rugby team came second in a local tournament and have 

progressed through to the County Finals! The team won every match until the final, where they lost 

to the first place team by just one try! Well done to the team for a great result.  

Book Fayre  

In preparation for Christmas, you may wish to stock up on more books as gifts! We are delighted to 

welcome the Scholastic Book Fayre back into school next week. Any books you purchase will earn 

commission for the school library. The Book Fayre will be open after school from 3:30 – 4:15pm and 

to avoid crowding, we suggest the following days to visit (if you have children in different year 

groups, you can choose whichever day is best for you!)  

Wednesday 29th November – Reception, Years One and Two  

Thursday 30th November – Years Three and Four  

Friday 1st December – Year Five and Six  

PTA success  

Our fabulous PTA have raised an impressive £4,000 in the last few months. This is an incredible 

figure and was the result of sponsored events, discos, sweet sales, uniform sales and obviously our 

dedicated PTA and your generosity! Please remember to come and support the PTA Christmas Fayre 

next Saturday at The Works from 11am and it isn’t too late to make a donation for the Fayre such as 

a bottle for the raffle or a Tombola prize. Remember the money raised is used to enhance your 

child’s time in school, so thank you for your on-going support.  

Have your say:  

Please find the Children’s Commissioner’s questionnaire for young people here. This can be 

completed by children, or by adults on behalf of children.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

Miss Lally  

   

Letters home  

Senior and Junior choirs singing at the PTA Christmas Fayres – Choir members only 

Ash class message  

Used uniform request – EY, Y1 and Y2 only  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/the_big_ambition/


Clarinet follow on lessons – Sunflower class only  

Y3 Ancient Egypt day – Y3 only  

Y5 Ancient Greek day – Y5 only  

Discovery day at Weavers – selected Y5 children only  

Attendance letter – pupils with attendance concerns only  

Sportshall athletics invitation – selected pupils only  

School photo order reminder  

Clarinet reminder – Sunflower class only  

EY maths workshop reminder – EY only  

Attachments  

PTA Christmas Fayre flyer  

Online safety – Black Friday and cyber Monday  

  

 


